
 

Previously we have asked for 2 vials (pink and gray lids) to be collected when ordering the O & P 

screen. We have recently changed to a new system where only 1 vial needs to be collected when 

ordering the O & P screen. This new vial is called Total-Fix and has a black lid.  

Please continue to use up your supply of the pink/gray vials. Once your supply is gone you can start 

using the new black vials. 

Please contact Client Services if you have any questions regarding this change. 

 

Old vials=2 with pink/gray lids 

 

New vials=1 with black lid 
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